
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 24, 2008 
 
 
Ms. Marcia Martin, Director 
Office of Capital Improvements 
Safe Neighborhood Parks 
Metro Dade Government Center 
111 NW First Street 
Miami, FL  33131 
 
Dear Ms. Martin: 
 
By means of this letter we respectfully request a one year extension of Series 05 SNPB funds for 
the Historic Virginia Key Beach Park Restoration project of which there are $435,996 of funding 
still available. 
 
In reference to this mater I ask that the Virginia Key Beach Park Trust be placed on the next SNP 
Citizens Oversight Committee meeting agenda. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
David Shorter, Executive Director  
Virginia Key Beach Park Trust 
 
cc: Board of Trustees, VKBPT 
 Board SNP Citizens’ Oversight Committee 
 Ernest Burkeen, Dir. COM Parks & Recreation 
 Maria Perez, COM Parks & Recreation 
 Maria de Cardenas, COM Parks & Recreation 
 


